
 

January 19, 2025 

Sermon: “Discipleship: What we do (Part I)”           

Deut. 6:4-9; Mat. 28:18-20  –Pastor Ken Stoesz 
 

SERMON NOTES 

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________ 

PRAYER & PRAISE: 
 

• Pray for our seniors @ home: Eileen Roller & Mary Arendt. 

• Pray for opportunities for members at Elmwood MB Church to 

identify and meet the needs of our fellow sisters and brothers. 

May God give us a spirit of revival as we seek to be His hands 

and feet. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

Our condolences go out to Elfie Harvey, whose sister Helga Nickel 

passed away over Christmas. A private memorial will take place in 

the spring. 

 

We extend our sympathies to Sieg Wall and those close to Teenie 

Wall. Teenie passed away on Monday, January 13th. The funeral 

service will be held on Saturday, January 25th at 2 pm at Elmwood 

MB church.  

 

Please keep Ken Krebs and the family & friends of Katharina Krebs 

in your prayers. Katharina passed away on Monday, January 13th. A 

funeral service will take place on February 8th at 2pm at Friends 

Funeral Home. 

 

 

 



145 Henderson Hwy, Wpg, MB, R2L 1L4 
Phone: 204-668-3244     Email: office@elmwoodmb.com    Hours: M-Th 9am-4pm 

 

THIS WEEK (January 20 – January 26):  
 

The youth are meeting in small groups this week.  

Small group leaders will coordinate times. 

Saturday: 2:00pm Funeral service for Teenie Wall 

Sunday: 9:30am Sunday School 

10:30am Worship Service & Kids Loft 

 

Our next congregational meeting will take place on February 16th. 

NKMB is considering starting an independent Christian elementary 

school for the fall of 2025 for kindergarten, grade 1 and 2. You are 

invited to information meetings at NKMB on Sunday January 19th at 

7pm and Sunday January 26th at 7pm. Please contact Paul Boge with 

any questions: Paulb@boge-boge.com or 204-471-0872 

Membership Classes will be starting in February. If you have been 

baptized and are interested to learn more about EMBC and what it 

means to be a member, join us on Sundays at 9:30am in the Library 

(beside the sanctuary). Classes will be on Feb 2, 9, 23 and March 9. 

 

 

 

Jeremy & Adrienne Penner are 

serving with Multiply in Southeast 

Asia. They have three kids: Elya, 

Jaelyn, and Caleb. 

You are invited to join a virtual 

prayer meeting on Thursday, 

January 23rd at 7pm where the 

Penners willl be sharing some 

stories from Christmas outreach 

events, praising God for all He did, 

and looking ahead to the new 

year. To receive the link, please 

contact the church office.  
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